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Holiday Gift Giving Made Easy
Your year-end gift can be made in honor of someone special.

Donate to a specific fund or make an unrestricted gift. 
Call the GLCF office prior to Dec. 16 to have a tribute card made, ready for gifting! 

What is the Legacy Society? 
The Legacy Society includes people who will impact 
our community in the future through bequests, donations 
of life insurance, or other types of charitable planned gifts. 

Why should I join? 
Clearly documenting your intentions insures they will be 
honored just the way you want. And, your gift could inspire others!
Who can join? 
Anyone! Simply notify the GLCF that you have made a 
provision for a gift in your estate plan. You can give to a specific fund, start a new fund, or make
an unrestricted gift. 

How do I join? 
Simply notify the GLCF of your plans. You may choose to be listed publicly, or you may 
remain anonymous. For more information, call 434.845.6500. 
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You help make
this possible! GLCF grants

at work in our
community

The GLCF has awarded grant support to the Bedford Community
Christmas Station since 2007. Through the BCCS, more than 4,000
Bedford county families have received assistance at Christmas time.  

"Support from the GLCF allows us to serve low-income families and
individuals in Bedford with gifts, programming, and food," said Patty
Brown, BCCS co-president. 

The Christmas Selection eXpress program welcomes participants to
select toys, clothes, household items, Christmas decor, personal care
items, and a box of food in December. 

Eligible families can also attend workshops to learn more about
nutrition, personal finance, mental health, and childcare. 

Learn more at www.bedfordchristmasstation.org.

The GLCF's
competitive grants
are made possible

through donor
support. 

Last year, over 
$2 million was

awarded to 185 local
nonprofits.  

Thank you, donors, 
for your support!

Bedford
Community
Christmas
Station

HERE FOR GOOD. 

S T O C K  G I F T S  A N D  W I R E  T R A N S F E R S
PLEASE CALL OUR OFFICE PRIOR TO 12/30/22.

O N L I N E
WWW.LYNCHBURGFOUNDATION.ORG PRIOR TO 11:59 P.M. ON 12/31/22.

M A I L  
PLEASE MAIL YOUR CHECK ON OR BEFORE 12/31/22.

Make a 2022 gift to the Greater Lynchburg Community Foundation: 

The Greater Lynchburg  Community Foundation 
is a 501(c)(3) registered nonprofit, EIN 54-6112680.

The Greater Lynchburg Community Foundation meets National Standards
for operational quality, donor service and accountability in the

community foundation sector.

www.lynchburgfoundation.org
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HERE FOR GOOD. 

Create your legacy this holiday season! 

YEAR END
GIVING
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Don't miss out on potential 
tax incentives: 

make your gift prior to Dec. 31.

BOARD MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

Kathryn Yarzebinski
President & CEO

www.lynchburgfoundation.org

John Stone, CFA, AIF, will serve as the GLCF's 2023 Board Chair after
serving as Vice Chair in 2022. John is a First Vice President /
Investments with Stifel. Prior, he served as VP and Portfolio Manager
at Davidson & Garrard and Pettyjohn, Wood, & White. John is Chair of
the City of Lynchburg Economic Development Authority, serves on the
Vestry of St. John’s Episcopal Church, and is a member and past
president of the Rotary Club of Lynchburg-Morning. John and his wife,
Shelley, live in Lynchburg with their four children.

“It is a joy to serve the Greater Lynchburg Community Foundation,"
says John.  "Few organizations have the impact that our Foundation
has, with distributions of $2 million last year to more than 180 local
organizations.  It feels fantastic to help enable the growth of the
Foundation and to know that the work we do today will support our
community next week, next year, and for many decades to come.”

John Stone 
2023 GLCF Board Chair 

NEW FUND
SPOTLIGHT

The Greater Lynchburg Community Foundation is celebrating 
its 50th Anniversary in 2022! 

In honor of this special 50th year, we have created 
the Fifty Fund. 

The Fifty Fund will provide a one-time award to a local nonprofit
that is helping our community by taking a big step forward. 

This award complements our very successful Century Fund
grant, which provides an annual $100,000 award to a local
nonprofit. 

We'll be announcing the recipient of the Fifty Fund and 
The Century Fund in June 2023. 

You can make a gift in support of the Fifty Fund at
www.lynchburgfoundation.org. 
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Connect with us: 
Be sure to follow the GLCF on social media and 
sign up for our mailing list to keep up with all of our
community impact. 

FACEBOOK
F A C E B O O K . C O M / L Y N C H B U R G F O U N D A T I O N

INSTAGRAM
I N S T A G R A M . C O M / G R E A T E R _ L Y N C H B U R G /

SIGN UP TO RECEIVE OUR EMAILS 

434.845.6500

info@lynchburgfoundation.org

1100 Commerce Street 
Lynchburg, Virginia 24504

Contact Our Office:

With just a few simple steps, we can help you to create a new fund 
with the Greater Lynchburg Community Foundation. 

Please call for more information. 

W W W . L Y N C H B U R G F O U N D A T I O N . O R G

The GLCF office will be
closed on December

22, 23, and 26. 

HERE FOR GOOD. 
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Seasons greetings to you and yours!

As 2022 comes to a close, I am thankful for the support of
generous donors who make so much possible in our
community. 

Just recently, the GLCF fall 2022 grant cycle resulted in the
distribution of over $645,000 to local nonprofits who applied for
grants. These grants answer the urgent needs of our neighbors
in need, and also create a better place for us all to live. 

As you enjoy all our community has to offer at this time of year,
you might notice the GLCF logo on programs and signage. Our
grants make many of our festive local arts offerings possible. 

And, since July 1, four new funds have been created to support
scholarships, food insecurity, and historic preservation.
Generations to come will benefit from these gifts. 

Thank you for being a part of the GLCF family. I hope the
holidays, however you may choose to celebrate, bring joy and
peace to your home. 

PRESIDENT'S 
MESSAGE


